
 

NOTICE 
APPROVAL OF AMENDMENTS TO SHIRE OF MOORA 

CUSTOMER SERVICE CHARTER 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved some minor amendments to the Customer 
Service Charter for the Shire of Moora’s wastewater services.  

It should be noted, however, that the charter remains subject to review as provided for by the 
Shire’s operating licence due in October 2008. 

A copy of the approved charter is available on the Authority’s web site.  
 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Paul Kelly 
Executive Director 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
20 August 2007 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/5854/27352/Shire%20of%20Moora%20-%20Customer%20Service%20Charter%20for%20WasteWater%20Service.pdf

